
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Dear Cast, Crew and Parents, 

 

We are, at last, in the final few weeks before the production of Grease. It’s been a long time since 

we cast this show and we are so excited that we finally get to perform it. We must thank you all for 

your commitment and time in coming to rehearsals, learning lines and dances and helping to build the 

set.  

 

These final few weeks rehearsals are very important as we pull all the aspects of the show together 

and I am writing to remind you of the dates. Any absences must be pre-arranged with Mrs Whittaker 

but we would urge you not to arrange appointments or activities which will take you away from these 

rehearsal times. We need you! 

 

Rehearsal Date: Time required: 

Wednesday 15th June 3.00 to 4.30pm School Hall 

Tuesday 21st June 3.00pm to 4.00pm PA1 DANCE 

Wednesday 22nd June 3.00 to 4.30pm School Hall 

Tuesday 28th June 3.00pm to 4.00pm PA1 DANCE 

Wednesday 29th June 3.00 to 4.30pm School Hall 

Monday 4th July 9.05am to 3.00pm PA1 

Tuesday 5th July 9.05am to 3.00pm PA1 

Wednesday 6th July 3.00 to 4.30pm School Hall 

Monday 11th July 9.05am to 3.00pm School Hall 

Tuesday 12th July 1.30pm to 4.30pm School Hall MATINEE PERFORMANCE 

Wednesday 13th July 6.00pm to 9.30pm Performance 1 

Thursday 14th July 6.00pm to 9.30pm Performance 2 

Friday 15th July 6.00pm to 9.30pm Performance 3 

 

Tickets will be on sale in reception from Monday 20th June priced at £5 Adults, £3 Under18s.  

 

Thank you once again for your continued support.  

 

Kind regards 

Mrs S Whittaker 

Producer/Musical Director  

 

 

Nether Stowe School presents… 

Grease – The Musical 

12th to 15th July 2022 


